
lo
All the State Secretaries,
State Associations of
The Bharat Scouts and Guides,
INDIAN UNION.

Fqr.qr*rk

circular No. : $U t zotz
Datod : 'l7n February,2017

REMINDER

. SUB.: NATIONAL STRATEGIC PLAN REVIEW WORKSHOP ON
vrsrot{ 2024 oF Bs&G FRoM 18n TO 22rD 

'UNE, 
2017 AT NHQ

REF: NHQ CIRCULAR NO. 1712017 DATED 08.02.2017

Dear Sir/Madam,

Your kind attention is drawn towards NHQ Circular No. t7/20t7 dated 08.02.2017
on the cited subject.

In continuation to the above circular, you are requested to kindly furnish th'e

following details and send to the National Headquarters immediately but not later than
25th February, 2017.

1. Dates and place of the State Level Strategic Plan Workshop on Vision 2024 of BSG

conducted:

2. Name of the Leader of the WorkshoD:

3, If not yet conducted, please mention the proposed dates & venue of the workshop
to be conducted:

Thls is to appraise you that the year 2017 is the first review period ( 2014-17) of
the organization on Vision 2024 of BSG which will be analyzed by the Asia-Pacific Region
WOSM and WAGGGS and we are responsible to !"eport our action steps towards
strategic priorities undertaken during these review period.
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In this connection, it is once again a "FINAL REIIINDER" to the State
Associations who were unable to organize their State Level Strategic Workshop on Vlslon
2024 of BSG are requested to kindly plan and organize thig workshop on "PRIORITY
BASIS" so as to complete latest by 31* March, 2017 meticulously. If you need any
support and assistance from the National Headquarters in organizing the workshoP
please do not hesitate to write to us.

It is also to note that the State representative who is attendihg the ensuing
National Strategac ptanning Revlew Wdrkshop friom 18th to 22nd tune, 2Ol7 are
also requested to come prepared v{ith the "Ropod'on the work undertaken at the State level

towards implementation of Strategic priorities on Vision 2024 of Bs&G ( Review Period 2014-201.71.

A copy of such report is to be submitted to NHQ along with the "Reply Slip and Indiyidual
Rogistration Fom' endorsed with NHQ circular as refened above.

Please treat this issue as "UOST URGENT'.

Thanking you and with regards,

Copy Submitted to: Hon'ble chief National Commissloner for kind info.mation please,

Copy to: -
0l.All the NHQ Offce Bearers of the Bharat Scouts & Guides, National Headquarters.
02.Chairman/ Secretary, Railway Scoul & Guids Board, Rail Bhawan, New Delhi.
03.The Commissioner, Kendriya Vidyalaya sangathan, 18 Institutlonal Area, Sahid Jeet

Singh Marg, New Delhi-l10016
04.The Commissioner, Navodaya Mdyalaya Samiti, Institutional Area, B-15, Sector-62,

Noida, Uttar Pradesh-zol 309

DIRECTOR
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